
Swindon Village Primary School 

 

8th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 Class Ukulele Tuition 

We are delighted to let you know that the Year 6 classes will be taking part in 
ukulele music tuition this term. This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to 
experience learning a new instrument, develop their musical skills, and enjoy making 
music together as a group. Ukulele tuition will begin on Friday 30th September. This 
is a ten-week program: the tuition will be delivered by the Music Junction. 

Every child will be provided with a ukulele, and the instruments will be kept at 

school. This is a wonderful opportunity and we are sure that your children will 

benefit from, and enjoy this valuable experience.  

To help us provide these lessons, we are asking for a small contribution of £5 per 
child which has been significantly reduced by school funds. Your contribution will go 
directly towards supporting the cost of the specialist music teacher and resources 
needed for the sessions. 

There is no obligation to contribute, but any amount you are able to offer will make 
a real difference and will help us continue to provide these enriching experiences for 
the children. 

If you are able to make a donation, please do so via scopay. 

Thank you, as always, for your support in giving the children opportunities to learn 
and thrive. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs Roach 

 

 


